
Sully District Council of Citizens Associations 

 

P.O. Box 230042 
Sully Station, VA 20120-0042 

On 18  May 2020, the Joint Sully District Land Use and Transportation Committee 
(JSDLU&TC) heard several presentations. This summarizes the position taken on the updated 
Dulles Airport noise contour lines submitted to the county by the Metropolitan Washington 
Airports Authority (MWAA). 
 
Via a letter dated 18 April 2019 MWAA informed Fairfax County of the updated Dulles Airport 
noise contour lines. That year the Fairfax County Planning Commission reviewed the MWAA 
noise contour lines and recommended that the Fairfax County Comprehensive Plan be amended 
to include the revised contours.    
 
Both the Sully District Council of Citizens Associations and the Western Fairfax County Citizens 
Association urge the Fairfax County Board of Supervisors (BOS) to immediately amend the 
Fairfax County Comprehensive Plan to reflect the updated Dulles Airport noise contour lines 
that were communicated in the 18 April 2019 MWAA letter.   
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Note that this document is posted at 
http://www.sullydistrict.org/resolutions/20200518_MWAANoiseContours.pdf 

 


